Minutes of the 22rst PAF working group meeting

20 March 2006

******* DRAFT VERSION *******

Participants:

----------------

M. Benedikt, R.Garoby, R. Ostojic, E. Shaposhnikova
1. Progress on the analysis of the resources needed for PAF recommended actions
Due to small presence, only an account of ongoing actions was made:
· Roland reported on the discussions with the RF group concerning the cost estimates for PS2. A final document is in preparation.

· Following the suggestion from Francesco in the previous meeting, Roland contacted H. Haseroth concerning magnet parameters for a -factory. He also got feedback from G. Rees on the same subject. A meeting with L. Rossi has been arranged for the 22 March.

· Roland has taken initiative with O. Bruning to clarify the resources needed in the ABP group for the various studies required for the injector upgrades. A meeting will follow.

· Elena reported on the estimates of RF costs for PS2, PS2+ and SPS+. She has also received a response from Jorg Weninger concerning the limitations of the SPS magnet ramp rate. It seems that the main limit comes from compensating transformers, which are on the list of equipment foreseen for SPS consolidation.
· Michael reported on a meeting with PO concerning the power supplies for PS2. He also had discussions with BT on the kickers and septa. A cost estimate is expected for beginning of April.

· A report from S. Baird concerning the ongoing consolidation activities in the PS and SPS complex was received. The report confirms that the repair activities for SPS magnets are budgeted for the shutdown of 2007.
2. Miscellaneous
The next meeting will be on Monday 27 and in 866-1-D15 at 16:00h. 
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